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Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014

-- Name --
Saul Tavares

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
We are extremely dissatisfied and disappointed with the possibility of costs to electricity potentially going up.  We
are experiencing much turmoil with recent changes in with Our Federal government and possibility of a major trade
war making our day to day lives very very up tight when coming to every day budgeting.  Families are and have
been struggling for many months with the drastic rise of prices across-the-board.  Like if it wasn't enough with the
rise of food, gas, and now utilities, it becomes very difficult to understand and accept the possibility for the rise of
electricity.
Family incomes are not going up to balance off many additional costs which are on the rise. 
It seems that companies don't fully care about their customers, not to say their loyal customers for many years.
This is unacceptable and we hope good sense in any upcoming decisions prevails in order to maintain hard working
families with their heads about the water.
Thank you
Saul Tavares & Family

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca
mailto:Batul.Rahimtoola@oeb.ca

